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Nativity Letter 2020 

 
My Dear Parishioners, 
 
During the past seven months of the global virus, compassion, generosity and faith have been the hallmarks of 
our Nativity parish.  Thank you!!!  Our church remained open for prayer, and our Masses were celebrated 
live-streamed and in person.  Our outreach to the hungry and those facing financial difficulties increased, and 
our care for the sick and dying was the highest priority.  For all the struggles that 2020 has brought to the world, 
I believe this year has given us the unique chance to reflect on what is really important in our lives, like God, 
family and service.  During this year, we remained strong, we still believed, we did not fold – we stood strong 
in our faith.  
 
Your sacrificial giving in our offertory is a bond we share in serving our God.  The lives you touch with your 
generosity are countless.  Keeping our offertory strong in this unique pandemic supports over 1,000 children in 
our Nativity School and Religious Education Center, Charitable outreach to the poor, Marriage and Family 
ministry, Adult Faith Formation programs, inspiring liturgies, and paying down our building debt to a current 
$800,000 balance. 
 
We thank you for giving of yourself in time, talent, and treasure, especially during this difficult time.  Your gift 
is an important part of how we are able to serve and who we can reach.  Thank you for prayerfully reviewing 
your offertory for the coming year.  Your intended level of giving will help the Finance Council and Pastoral 
Council plan for our goals and ministry this next year.  An increase will strengthen all that we do.  We hold you 
in our prayers with the assurance that God will bless you abundantly for all your goodness. 
 

Love and blessings,                                              

 
 Fr. Bob Cilinski  
 Pastor  
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

C​OMMITMENT​ W​EEKEND 
November 8, 2020 

 
At all Masses this weekend you will be asked to indicate the amount that you wish to give weekly. If you give                      
monthly, quarterly, etc., please indicate the average weekly amount of that gift. An offertory commitment card                
is included in this mailing. 
 
Please carefully consider the gifts that God has given you and contribute part of them to help with the work of                     
the parish. Prepare and complete the commitment card and return the weekend of November 7/8. If you give                  
electronically, please indicate that on the commitment card. 
 
We ask that you prayerfully consider giving electronically, which can be set up through the Nativity website                 
that is linked to Our Sunday Visitor website at ​https://nativityburke.org/DONATE​. Electronic giving is             
especially appreciated during this pandemic period given our need for social distancing and for the safety of our                  
staff and volunteers. Your weekly electronic offertory giving enables us to manage our budget more               
effectively. 
 

H​OW​ M​UCH​ S​HOULD​ W​E​ G​IVE​? 
 
Many people ask whether or not there is a standard for giving.  Each person or family must arrive at that 
conclusion independently.  However, the following scale is provided in order to serve as a guide for those 
that are interested in using it.  

                                                          Suggested Weekly Offering 
 

Annual 
Family 
Income 

 
4.0% 

 
3.0% 

 
 
2.0% 

 
$25,000 

 
$19.00 

 
$14.00 

 
$10.00 

 
$50,000 

 
$38.00 

 
$28.00 

 
$20.00 

 
$75,000 

 
$58.00 

 
$43.00 

 
$30.00 

 
$100,000 

 
$77.00 

 
$58.00 

 
$38.00 

 
$125,000 

 
$96.00 

 
$72.00 

 
$48.00 

 
$150,000 

 
$115.00 

 
$87.00 

 
$58.00 

 
$200,000 

 
$154.00 

 
$115.00 

 
$77.00 

 
The commitment card that you have received in the mail should be turned in by commitment weekend 

November 7/8, 2020.  Please pray about what your commitment to our parish will be for the coming year 

and determine which member of your household will complete the card. 

 
 

https://nativityburke.org/DONATE


 


